
 

 

 

 

 

        Thursday 5th July 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are all very proud of Shillingstone CE VA Primary School and believe that it is a very special place 

for our children to come to school.  We are re-looking at our Vision for the school – we want to find 

out what you think makes the school special and different from other schools.    

We will be working with all the children, parents, staff and governors to make sure that we have 

everyone’s opinion in helping us shape our future vision. 

We would be very grateful if you could think about the questions below. 

1.  What makes Shillingstone Primary School special? 

 

 

 

2. What values do you think are really important to be instilling in our children? 

 

 

 

3. If you could think of 3 words that describe our school – what words would you use? 

 

 

 

4. What is really important to you being a part of our school community and in the World? 

 

 

 

Your help in answering these questions is much appreciated.  Please return your form to the school 

office. 


